
St. Jude the Apostle Willington                                                                                                                                                   Sunday 19th August 2007 

Parish Office Closed for Holidays from Tuesday 21st August until Wednesday 29th August you can send any requests by email to judesparishoffice@eircom.net  

Or leave a message on 4600127  any notices for inclusion in Parish Newsletter should be emailed before 12.00 noon on Thursdays  

PARISH OFFICE 

Please note that the parish 

office will be closed for 

holidays from Tuesday 21
st
 

August at 12.30 pm until 

Wednesday 29
th

 August at 

9.30 am.  You may still email 

any requests to 

judesparishoffice@eircom.net 

or leave a message on the 

answering machine at 

4600127 and we will get back 

to you on our return.  Mass 

cards may be obtained from 

the sacristy during Mass 

times.  Baptisms & Weddings 

must be booked with the 

priest on duty after any Mass 

_________________________   

 

BAPTISMS 

Those wishing to have a baby 

baptised here in St. Jude’s are 

reminded to give at least one 

month’s notice.  There is also a 

pre-baptismal meeting held on 

the last Monday of the previous 

month for all those whose 

babies will be baptised the 

following month.  Further 

details are available in the 

Sacristy. 

________________________ 

 

House to House          €1476 

Share    €1100 

 

 

Eucharistic Ministers and 

Readers 

We ask  our Parish Readers and 

Eucharistic Ministers  to ensure 

that during the summer months, 

sufficient people are available 

for all masses, even when you 

may not be roistered for that 

particular Mass.   

 
 

          Recently Deceased 

Marian O’Connor  

Carmel Brennan  

Miriam Butler  

 

Anniversaries 

 

Mary & Jim Sheridan 

Patrick Campbell 

Laura O’Neill 

Peggy McFarlane 

John O’Gorman 

 

Months Mind 

 

Celine Flynn 

 
Rest in Peace 

 

 

 

MASS LEAFLETS 

In order to facilitate the 

collection of Mass leaflets after 

each Mass, we are appealing to 

all to either leave Mass leaflets 

at the end of seat or return to the 

Church porch.  Your co-

operation I,n this will be greatly 

appreciated.   

_________________________ 

 

Church Gate Collection 

Church Gate Collection This 

week-end  August 25
th

 & 26
th

 

will be in aid of Bone Marrow 

for Leukaemia Foundation.   

__________________________ 

 

Tallaght Cancer Support 

Group  

A meeting of this group is held 

each month for the benefit of 

cancer patients their families 

and friends in the Resource 

Centre St. Dominic’s Shopping 

Centre Tallaght on Last 

Thursday of each month.  

For further details  

Contact  

John Kenny 01 459 7462/ 

087 134 9827 

Or Margaret Dennehy  

087  2176486 

All are Welcome 
 

St. Judes Summer Project 

 

Following another very 

successful and enjoyable 

Summer Project during the 

month of July, I would like to 

thank all those who gave of their 

time so willingly to this annual 

event. Particular thanks must go 

to the fantastic members of the 

committee  who organised the 

activities over the four weeks. 

Many thanks also to St. Jude's 

and Faughs G.A.A. Clubs who 

facilitated us with the use of 

their premises. Their support 

was - and always is - invaluable 

to us. Finally, thanks to all the 

parents who helped out in many 

ways. On that note, new 

restrictions require that any 

adult who wishes to be involved 

with the project in subsequent 

years (even if only to accompany 

their own children) will need to 

be Garda vetted. Forms to apply 

for this are available from the 

Child Protection office, Catholic 

Youth Care,Arran Quay, Dublin 

7. Telephone 8725055. 


